
Shelly replied Tues, 25 June 2019@ 2:35PM 

to: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

 

Hi Tabatha, 

  

Thank you for the notification about the filing of the F-1. The campaign had thought all 

documentation had been filed appropriately with the Public Disclosure Commission (PDC) when 

it filed its C-1 form.   

  

Unfortunately, the PDC notice to the campaign about the missing F-1 form was directed to an 

email address unused after a change to the official campaign email system was arranged shortly 

after officially filing for office.  The F-1 form has now been filed. 

  

If anything further is necessary, please advise.  Again, thank you so much for your assistance 

with this matter.  It is greatly appreciated. 

 

Shelly Schlumpf 

Candidate for Tacoma Port Commissioner, Pos. 5 

www.shelly4port.com 
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